Dear White Pines Charter School Families and Teachers,

I write to let you know that the White Pines Charter School Board of Directors unanimously voted to terminate our Executive Director, Jeremy Clarke. This tough decision comes as a result of ongoing breach of school policies and a failure to follow Board directives. 

The entire White Pine Board of Directors is committed to building on our foundation of academic excellence and success for every student.  We have an amazing team who embody the values of equity, growth mindset, and excellence. Together we will shape the next era of White Pine Charter School. 

I am grateful for the amazing community we have and the support and energy you all provide to make White Pine such a special place. If you have any questions about where we are or where we are going, please do not hesitate to reach out to me. 


robinsonem@wpcscougars.org

Best,



EmmaLee Robinson 
Chairman
White Pine Charter Schools

